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Communication from Tina M. Snoblen, Vice President of Fiber Link, Inc. regarding their company
being retained by the Washtenaw County Government to construct a fiber optic cable network in and
around city hall to connect county government buildings via fiber optic cable - File
(See attached letter.)

File #: 09-0605, Version: 1

City of Ann Arbor Printed on 4/17/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

